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From the Downs Light Railway Trust 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registered Charity 513882 

www.DLRTrust.btck.co.uk 

 

 

Please look out for our 

collection tins. All donations 

collected from these tins go 

directly to the charity. 
 

Throughout 2015 we have raised 
 

£7,760 from former pupils of the Downs School 

£2,700 from railway societies and Charity Trusts 

£4,465 from the Railway Action Group fundraising 

£380 from the Summer Ball’s Kings & Queens game 

£3,000 from HM Revenue and Customs  Charities 

£1,500 from our own Trustees 

 

Thank you! 
 

Over the last four years we have funded 

 

£8,000 for a new boiler for the steam locomotive James Boyd, 

with the restoration generously carried out by one of our Trustees 

labour free of charge (2011-2015).  

£1,000 for design, drafting, and approval services to prepare for 

the build of a new boiler for the steam locomotive Brock (2010-

2012).  

£1,500 for digging out the track bed in Hoyland Down, laying 

new drains, and track bed foundations for the children to relay the 

railway (2012-2014).  
 


